
 

Gates of the Arctic National Park 
Subsistence Resource Commission 

4175 Geist Road 
Fairbanks, Alaska 99709 

(907) 455-0639 or Fax (907) 455-0601 
nps_gaar_src@nps.gov 

 

 

Taqulik Hepa (Chairperson), Jack Reakoff (Vice-Chair), Pollock Simon Sr., Tim Fickus, Raymond Woods, Tristen 
Pattee, Esther Hugo, Susan Mekiana Morry, Gary Hanchett 

January 21, 2025 
 
Mr. Jack Reakoff, Chair 
Western Interior Regional Advisory Council 
c/o Nissa Pilcher, Council Coordinator 
Office of Subsistence Management 
101 12th Avenue, Room 216 
Fairbanks, Alaska 99701 
 
Dear Western Interior RAC members, 
 
At this time, we are submitting a letter from the Gates of the Arctic National Park Subsistence 
Resource Commission (SRC) asking for the Western Interior Regional Advisory Council to 
reappoint Pollock Simon Sr. to our SRC.  At our last SRC meeting held in-person on November 
13-14, 2024 in Fairbanks, it was noted that Pollock Simon Sr.’s term was going to expire on 
January 3, 2025. Mr. Simon would like to continue serving on the SRC.   
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
 

 
 

 


